Fortuna Fire Protection District

320 S Fortuna Blvd * Fortuna, CA 95540
(707) 725-5021

“At your service”

Tuesday, August 14, 2023
Supervisor Michelle Bushnell
RE:  Board Vacancy Appointment

This letter shall serve as official notice that after a “Closed Session” of the Fortuna Fire
Protection District Board of Commissioners on August 14, 2023 it is their unanimous
recommendation that Dave Jackson be appointed to fill the vacancy left upon the resignation of
Glen Senestraro.

The Board believes that Mr. Jackson will be of immense value to the district and the community
in which they serve. The Board is asking that the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors at their
regular scheduled meeting slated for Tuesday, August 21, 2023 please accept this
recommendation and officially appoint Mr. Jackson to that vacancy.

If appointed the Board would like to swear Mr. Jackson in on September 11, 2023 immediately
following the call to order of the regular meeting of the board.

Sincerely,

Robert Johnsor?

Chairman/Fortuna Fire Protection District
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